
Hotels in Bologna 

 

You can search for a hotel in Bologna on www.booking.com or on www.venere.com . 

To find the nearest hotel, be sure to include our address in your search: 

 

Via Belmeloro, 11 

40126 - Bologna 

 

Please note that there will be major Trade Fairs in Bologna next fall on between  September 

4 to  September 14.  If you plan to arrive during these periods you will find that prices 

are higher than usual, and it is advisable to book a hotel room well in advance. 

  

If you feel adventurous and you want to save some money, you might search for a hostel in 

Bologna. These tend to be a 20-minute bus ride from the city center. You can find details of 

the hostels on this link:http://it.hostelbookers.com/ostelli/italia/bologna/.  

If you are not already a member of the International Youth Hostelling Association, you will 

likely need to purchase a one-time membership card, which is valid for one year in all 

hostels. 
 

 

There are a number of ‘bed & breakfast’ facilities in Bologna as well. Information is 

available at: 

http://www.bed-and-breakfast.it/citta.cfm?citta=Bologna&IDregione=5 

 

Please note that none of these facilities have been tried so we are not in a position to give 

any guarantee of service.  
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